

November 16, 2021

To: All Contractors, Suppliers, Service Providers, Customers & Port Users

Subject: Protocols on the Use of Face Shields

Pursuant to the Memorandum from the Executive Secretary dated November 15, 2021, please be advised that effective immediately, the terminal will be adhering to the following requirements regarding the use of face shields when inside the terminal premises:

Medical / Quarantine Facility (e.g., MICT Clinic, any designated quarantine facility within the terminal)	Mandatory
Alert Level 5, ECQ and granular lockdowns	Mandatory
Alert Level 4	In accordance with the directive from PPA
Alert Levels 3, 2, 1	Non-mandatory / voluntary

Should you have further clarification on any of the above, please do not hesitate to reach out to our HSE Team through MICTHSETeam@ictsi.com

Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring everyone's safety and well-being.

MICT Management